
SCHOOL LUNCHES FOR AUTUMN TERM 
Please see the letter sent home about school lunches for children in KS2 
for the autumn term.  Please remember to let us know if your child is 
having a school lunch by Wednesday 6 September.  Part time lunches will 
start on our first day back, Wednesday 6 September. 
Children moving from Year 2 to Year 3 will no longer be entitled to  
Universal Free School Lunches so you must let us know whether they will 
be having paid school lunches or packed lunches. 
CLUB NEWS 
We are sending home a list of Autumn Term clubs.  We will update you 
with any changes next term.  Some application forms are already on the 
website, others will be available when we return. 
DIARY DATES 
We are sending home a list of dates for next term.  Please note that Meet 
the Teacher sessions have been incorporated into our Partners in Learning 
Evening on Wednesday 13 September. 
MEDICINES IN SCHOOL 
We are asking children to take home their medicines held in school today.  
Please bring any medicines for next term to the school office together with 
a completed Medication Request Form, available on the website.  Thank 
you. 
UNIFORM 
Children may wear their winter or summer uniforms until Half Term in  
October.  Uniform will be available on Monday 4 September (an INSET 
Day) between 1.30pm and 3.00pm.  You can order over the holiday by 
emailing: uniform@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk. 
ST ERCONWALD SINGERS will be leading Mass at 9.15 on Sunday 3  
September.  Children may join them before Mass.  If your child would like 
to read please email emma@simpkin.net. 
SUNFLOWER COMPETITION—don’t forget to send in your photographs 
over the summer!  There are a few already on our website. 
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We break up today at 2.00pm. 
We wish you all a happy and restful summer break and 
bid a fond farewell to those families who are leaving us.  
We also say goodbye to our teachers Mrs Papworth-
Morgan, Mr O’Shea, Mrs Breatnach, Mrs Friend and Mrs 
Parsons who we thank and wish well for the future. 
We return on Wednesday 6 September and we look forward to seeing 
you for our new school year. 
The school staff would like to thank you all for your best wishes and gifts, 
we very much appreciate your support.  Thank you. 


